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Dear Parents, 

We hope that you are all having a great summer! The Frisch Parents Association 

(a.k.a. The FPA) is busy planning exciting events for the upcoming school year. 

This year’s first FPA event, our annual Pre-Yom Tov Boutique, will be held at 

Frisch on Sunday, September 22nd from 10am-3pm.  We have a collection of 

over 40 great vendors who will be selling at this unique marketplace, so be sure 

to check it out! 

By way of introduction, we are Shari Markovitz, Tamar Rothenberg, and 

Jordanna Nadritch and are proud to serve as the Co-Presidents of the FPA. The 

FPA works with the school administration to enhance the Frisch experience and 

foster positive connections for our students, faculty, and parent body through an 

array of events and fundraisers that occur throughout the school year. 

Thank you to everyone who came to our FPA orientation which was held earlier 

this month. For those who were unable to attend, we discussed the various 

events and initiatives run by the FPA. We are hoping to get volunteers from the 

various communities that our student body comes from and for everyone to be 

involved in our Yeshiva in a meaningful and rewarding way.  

Please take a few minutes to review and complete the FPA sign up form. This 

form includes a list of the various volunteer opportunities that parents can sign up 

to participate in.  

For those that would like to purchase Frisch swag, please  click here to visit the 

Cougar Store! Our Cougar Store is unveiling some awesome NEW apparel this 

year ncluding sweatshirts, sweatpants, kippot, accessories, and more.  Also 

available on the Cougar Store site are new and used locker ladders. 

Please keep in mind a couple of notes: 

- All apparel orders will be filled within one week of purchase and can 

be picked up in the school office.   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScq273IqgkmX1dZuVAW3Z0Rnzt0qQQk_V3UTlIbVS6MrQPC1w/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://frisch-fpa-cougar-store.square.site/
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- Locker ladder orders will be available for pickup on the following 

dates:  

*Freshman pickup: At Freshman Orientation   

*Sophomores-Seniors pickup: First day of school 

If you have any questions about our Frisch Swag or anything else related to the 

Cougar Store sales please email: CougarStore@frisch.org  

Don’t forget to follow the FPA on Instagram @FrischFPA to stay up-to-date on 

FPA event announcements, event photos, cougar store sales, NEW swag drops, 

and GIVEAWAYS! 

We look forward to a wonderful year and working together with all of you!  

Shari Markovitz, Tamar Rothenberg & Jordanna Nadritch 

Co-Presidents, Frisch Parents Association 

FPAboard@frisch.org 
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